From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au

Sent: 11/07/2025 2:30:31 PM

To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: Online Submission
11/07/2025

MS Petra BUHRICH
/ 8 Rowe street ST
Freshwater NSW 2096

RE: DA2025/0725 - 380 Pittwater Road NORTH MANLY NSW 2100

| strongly oppose this application. As a local resident we already have to deal with a lot of
undesirable noises from the near by long day care centre and large trucks reversing to
various businesses.

The weekend is the only time we have peace and quiet.

| believe this brewery will bring unwanted noise to the area.

There are also a lot of children living in the area and we don’t want intoxicated people

wandering around.
Go and join the other breweries in Brookvale. North Manly is not the right location for a

brewery.





